
 

 

 

VENDOR ADVISORY  

TIME SENSITIVE INFORMATION 

Date:  Monday, March 16, 2020 

To:  ALL AFTERSCHOOL/EARLY START PROGRAMS 

From:  Cherylle Mallinson, Director, Community Services 

RE:  COVID-19 

Many of you have had questions about what we should do to ensure the health and safety of our consumers, 
staff and our community in response to the COVID-19 Pandemic. As of last night, we are continuing to get new 
directives from the Department of Developmental Services and Public Health. This correspondence is one of 
many that are forthcoming. This is a rapidly changing situation for us at KRC as well as our local, state, national 
and global communities so we expect information to be updated regularly.  

The senior leadership has been sharply focused on making sure we provide you with accurate information for 
our region and our community of people with developmental disabilities. As of today, Kern Regional Center has 
no known cases of consumers testing positive for COVID-19 (03/16/2020). However, KRC has set up a series of 
calls to provide information, and answer as many questions as you may have based on what we know.  

Please call in as follows:  

Date/Time: Tuesday March 17, 2020, 10:30 AM (UTC-08:00) NA Pacific Time (US & Canada) 
Duration: 01:00 
 
A ShoreTel conference call has been created for this conference. 
Use either of the following to join the call: 
Call  x3330 (Extension) 
  +1(661)852-3330 (Local dial in) 
and enter the access code below followed by # key. 
Participant code: 32987008 
 
Mobile Auto Dial: 
 VoIP: voip://+16618523330;32987008# 
 iOS devices: +1(661)852-3330,32987008 and press # 
 Other devices: +1(661)852-3330x32987008# 


